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Dear Sirs and Madams,
As a homeschooling parent, who was home educated myself, I am opposed to any public 
funding of homeschooling. While I appreciate the genuine efforts to ease the financial burden 
of education choices for families, I would much rather continue to drive my fifteen year old 
vehicle and eat rice and beans a few times a week, than rescind any of the freedoms I 
currently have in how I educate my children. 
It is important to me that the integrity and character of the education I provide for my children 
not be influenced, controlled, or regulated, by public funds in any capacity. 
Respectfully, I would like homeschoolers to be removed from LD 1426. 


